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Van Beek Chosen as the 2022 Recipient of the Sioux Center Chamber Homecoming Grant

The Sioux Center Chamber is pleased to announce that Isaac Van Beek has been named as this year’s recipient of the Homecoming Grant.  Isaac will receive $6000, payable over four years, to assist with school loans. The Chamber initiated this annual program in 2018 to help recruit and retain talent to Sioux Center.  


Isaac is a graduate of Sioux Center High School and will graduate this May from Dordt University double-majoring in Accounting and Business Administration with emphasis in finance and management. He is currently employed by Interstates as an Accounting Analyst.  “I am very excited for the opportunity to work at a company like Interstates. Their values and vision make it a great place to work. I am very passionate about volunteering for the community. The Homecoming Grant will allow me to spend more time to get involved in the community. I hope to make a lasting impact on Sioux Center both at work and in my community. Sioux Center is a place I am proud to call home,” stated Isaac.
“Isaac was selected from a very strong pool of candidates.  His passion for volunteering and giving back to the community is contagious.  We were very excited to hear about his involvement with local charities and with the Veterans through Wreaths Across America and the Midwest Honor Flight.  We see the importance and benefits of retaining our local talent,” stated Stephanie Regnerus from Link Manufacturing and member of the Homecoming Grant Committee.  
“We were excited with the number and quality of applications we again received this year,” shared Barb Den Herder, CEO of the Sioux Center Chamber.  All applicants needed to meet the following criteria: graduated from a two- or four-year college in 2020, 2021, or 2022; lived in the 51250 ZIP code when they graduated from high school; had accepted an offer for a position in Sioux Center; and had student debt more than $6000.  Applicants were evaluated on their level of involvement in the community, their history of volunteer experience, and their interest in investing in our community.  “It was a very difficult decision, and all candidates are wonderful investments to our community.  We are fortunate to have this level of talent working in Sioux Center,” includes Den Herder.
The Homecoming Grant is an annual program of the Sioux Center Chamber.  Applications for next year’s grant will be available on the chamber website in November of 2022.  www.siouxcenterchamber.com


